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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 2021.2011 
AUDIT SERVICES 
 
 
The City of Conway requests proposals for audit services for the years ending December 31, 
2021, through December 31, 2025, with the possible option of annual renewal for additional 
years. 
  
 
Only those firms or individuals submitting completed proposal packages will be considered. 
Submittals are due by 10:00 a.m. local time November 23, 2021.  
 
Interested parties may obtain Request for Proposals (RFP) documents for this solicitation from 
the Procurement Office, via email jamie.brice@conwayarkansas.gov  
 
The City of Conway supports equal opportunity, therefore minority and women owned business 
enterprises are encouraged to participate.  
 
Only those firms or individuals submitting letters of interest and completed proposal packages 
which best meet the needs of the City of Conway will be considered, regardless of past 
contracts with the City of Conway.  The City is not responsible for lost or misguided 
solicitations. 
 
Dated this October 27, 2021  
 
CITY OF CONWAY  
CONWAY, ARKANSAS BY: Mayor Bart Castleberry 
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